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Comments: I strongly encourage an ACCURATE head count of the Heber area wild horses.  There are many

differing counts that range from 250 head to over 1000. In my opinion the only way to achieve this is to do it from

the air via helicopter. 

 

In my many visits to the area I have seen cattle and horses side-by-side and am of the opinion that the cattle

make a much worse mess of the dirt water tanks than the horses do. 

 

My personal belief is that the cattle and horses CAN live together and there is no need for culling the horse

population.


